9 HOUSING DEPARTMENT — REGRADING OF TEMPORARY POSTS (AN408-2005)

At its meeting of 20th June, 2005, the Personnel Committee considered Report No 349-2005 (Housing
Quality and Performance Unit, Housing Investment Unit and Housing Finance and Corporate Senices
Unit) by the Director of Housing and the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) and, among other
issues, agreed to the regrading of the 5.5 posts of Project Officer from AP4, £20,808 - £23,034, to
AP5, £23,739 - £25,857.

Omitted from that report was consideration of the grade of two Temporary (to 30th June, 2006) Project
Officers and the Director of Housing and Assistant Chief Executive (Management) now recommend to
bring the grade of these temporary posts into line, that they should also be regraded from AP4 to AP5.

The cost of this proposal, including employer's costs, would be £2,600 in the current financial year and
£1,150 in the 2006/07 financial year, and this would be met from the Housing Capital Projects budget.

The Committee's approval is requested.
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